
 
 

March 31, 2023  

Hon. Kay Granger     Hon. Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman       Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Village @ Oakland Park in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive 
funding for this project is The Urban League of Broward County, Inc., located at 560 NW 27th 
Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311. The funding would be used to create a sustainable energy-
efficient mixed income housing development that encompasses multigenerational residents; 
providing them with access to a variety of affordable housing options while promoting pathways 
to homeownership and solidifying generational wealth. The project is an appropriate use of 
taxpayer funds because it will alleviate the burden of housing affordability for families ranging 
from 30% to 120% average median incomes (AMI) in Broward County. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C 5305(a)(2).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Sheila Cherfilus-McCormick  
Member of Congress 
 

 

 

 


